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 Dear Parents and Carers,        Monday 2nd October 2023 

 
Year 4 are delighted to announce that we will be visiting the British Museum in London on Friday 13th October for a 
Roman workshop based on our learning in History this half term. The workshop will involve children using tablets to 
interact with some of the Roman artefacts on show at the museum using augmented reality which while bring them 
to life! Having experienced similar workshops in the past, we feel the visit will be the perfect way to mark the end of 
such an enjoyable unit of learning. As both the workshop and travel are free, there is no cost for this visit. 

 
On the day of the trip, we will be departing from Hayes train station on the 9.30 train and ask that children are 
dropped off there directly. Staff will be in the station foyer from 8.40 to meet pupils. School uniform should be worn 
with trainers and if the forecast is wet weather, the children will need to bring a lightweight waterproof jacket.    

 
Once at Charing Cross, we will be using the London Underground to travel to Tottenham Court Road before 
completing the short walk from there to the museum itself. We will have a safety meeting with children prior to the 
trip, complete with photographs of key areas, so they will know what to expect. We will be having lunch at the 
museum so please provide your child with a suitable healthy packed lunch and refillable water bottle which they can 
carry in a named rucksack (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles, nuts or sweets please). 
 
We anticipate arriving back at Hayes Station at around 3.40. Hopefully that will allow any siblings to be collected from 
school first. Please find below a permission slip that should be completed and returned to the school office no later 
than Friday 7th October. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the visit or you would like to volunteer to be a parent helper on the day, please 
speak to either Year 4 teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Slack and Mrs Lee 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Wickham Common Primary School 
Year 4 visit to the British Museum, London – Friday 13th October 2023 

 
 
Name of Child: ____________________________  Class: ____________ 
 

 I have read the letter regarding the visit and understand the contents. 


